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Imagine, Believe, Achieve                                                                                                                                                                                         

Dear Parents and Carers 

Next week is national walk to school week. As a Living Streets school we have been encouraging you and 

your child/ren to walk to school as often as possible. If you have to drive to school we have always 

encouraged you to park a few streets away and walk. This has had a positive impact on the level of traffic and 

pollution around the school site. We understand that when families are running late or the weather isn’t great it 

is much easier to park as close to the school as possible. However, next week we would are aiming to have no 

cars around the school site at the beginning or end of the school day.  

The aim is for every child to aim to walk for the full week!  Every child if they walk or park and stride will be 

able to tick off each day.  

I hope that you can support us in this initiative next week, no matter what the weather is like! 

Many thanks for your support.  

Yours sincerely  

Mr Nik Smith  

Head Teacher  
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